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Dear Richard, 
 
I wish to inform you that Dublin City Council at the Monthly Council meeting held on the 3rd 
October 2022, having considered Report No. 236/2022 of the Chief Executive (O. Keegan) - 
The Chief Executive's Report in accordance with Section 19 (1)(e)(ii) of the Planning and 
Development Act 2000 (as amended) proposing to extend the life of the Ballymun Local 
Area Plan, (2017), adopted the following resolution: 
 
“Dublin City Council notes the contents of Report No. 236/2022 and hereby approves 
the extension of the Ballymun LAP for an additional five year period.”  
 
 
 
Ruth Dowling 
Meetings Administrator 
 


